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FROM THE VILLAGE OFFICE..

APPLICATIONS AVAILABLE IN THE VILLAGE HALL

ANNUAL DOG LICENSE

We would like to take
this opportunity to remind all residents that per
Village Ordinance all dogs must be registered
annually with the Village Office and wear an up-
to-date dog identification tag. The annual fee

of the dog license/identification tag is $1.00. To
obtain a license, owners must show proof of a
current rabies vaccination. No more than three
(3) dogs are allowed per residence.

To make it both easier to remember and more
convenient, dog licenses and vehicle stickers
are being sold the month of June.

So, no matter when you registered/purchased
your dog license/tag in calendar year 2023,
you are required to purchase a 2024-2025 tag
by June 30, 2024.

If you haven’t purchased a current 2024-2025
dog license, please be sure to stop by the
Village Office soon! Failure to purchase a dog
license in June each year will result in a $50.00
citation per dog for being in violation of Village
Code.

VEHICLE STICKERS

All vehicle stickers for 2024-2025 are due on
June 30, 2024 and are to be displayed on your
windshield no later than July 1, 2024.

The vehicle sticker price for a passenger car is
$10.00; senior citizens 65 and older the fee is
$2.00 (one per household). Stickers purchased
after due date, an increasing monthly late
penalty will be imposed. Vehicles not displaying
a current village sticker as of july 1% are also
subject to enforcement action. Stickers may be
purchased at the Village Office Monday thru
Friday during the hours of 9:00 a.m. to 5:00
p.m.

If during the year you purchase another vehicle,
please remember to stop by the Village Office
to transfer or purchase a sticker, whichever the
case might be.

The Drop Box is
available for water bill payments, police ticket
fines, and other Village business, located by the
back entrance (parking lot side) of the Village
Hall. Please do not put cash in the outside box.
Payments dropped in the box must be by
check.

PAYMENTS MAY ALSO BE PAID ONLINE BY
VISITING www.forestview-il.org

GET YOUR VEHICLE STICKER & DOG LICENSE
BEFORE JUNE 30™ TO AVOID LATE FEES



BUILDING PERMITS

You will be fined $100.00 plus double the cost
of the Building Permit if you start work
without obtaining a Building Permit. NO
EXCEPTIONS.

A building permit must be obtained prior to
the construction, alteration/remodel or repair
of any house/property whether doing the
work yourself or by a contractor. Permits are
needed for, but not limited to, the following:
alterations involving moving or adding walls,
basement finish-out, electrical and plumbing
work, HVAC work, shed, fence, deck, patio, roof,
driveway, window replacement, siding, solar
panels, swimming pool. If you’re not sure if a
permit is required, please call the Village Office

at 708-788-3429. Some building permits
require a fee, however many projects there is
no fee at all for the permit.

Permits are required to ensure that the work
adheres to Forest View Building Codes. Also
permits can guarantee that a contractor is
insured and bonded and the homeowner is
protected from fraud.

Before You Dig, Call (or Click) JULIE

If you are planning an outdoor project, call
JULIE before you dig to avoid injury and/or
damage to underground utilities. Simply call
811 or 1/800/892-0123. The call is free and so
are the services. Call center representatives are
available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. Or you
can log on to www.illinois1call.com

PLEASE NOTE: The Village Office will be

closed on Thursday, July 4th in observance of
Independence Day and Monday, September 2
in observance of Labor Day. Have a safe

holiday!

FROM THE VILLAGE OFFICE..

GARAGE SALES

Spring/summer cleaning in many
cases means garage sales. Just as a reminder,
sales are limited to two (2) per household per
year. There is no fee to hold a sale, but a
permit is required. Permits should be obtained
at the Village Office three (3) days prior to the
planned sale. Sale hours are limited between
the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. and sales
cannot last more than three (3) consecutive
days. Regular items found around the house
are allowable in garage sales; however, arts and
craft items are not. All advertisements must be
removed from the parkway within 24 hours of
the completion of the sale, and at no time are
signs to be placed on street light poles, stop
signs or parking signs.

Please stop in the Village Hall to purchase your
commemorative Centennial Shirt. All of the
shirts come in forest green or black. We have
sizes running from small through 3x.

T-Shirts $15.00
Sweatshirts $20.00
Hooded Sweatshirts  $30.00



Safe Haven Baby Drop Off

The Village of Forest View is a Safe Haven Baby
Drop Off Location. We have two signs posted,
by the Fire Department.

There is nothing more tragic than hearing a
story about a baby being found abandoned in a
dumpster. Feelings of desperation and
hopelessness lead mothers to take a step so
drastic. They feel alone and helpless. Itis
critical for any woman who finds herself in this
frame of mind to know that there is a safe
alternative: Safe Haven Baby Drop Off.

Safe Haven laws allow a mother to surrender
her baby anonymously at designated

locations. The mother can surrender her baby
safely without having to worry about being
prosecuted for abandonment. These laws have
been enacted in all 50 states.

MEETUP SPOT

0

Internet Purchase
Exchaige Location

The Village Hall parking lot
/ back door is a MEETUP SPOT for internet
purchases. The area is under 24-hour
surveillance.

The Village of Forest View 2023 Consumer
Confidence report was published on
05/02/2024 in the Des Plaines Valley
Newspaper. This report will not be delivered to
individual customers. Please contact the Village
Office for a copy or visit www.forestview-il.org
to view the report on our website.
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Congratulations Graduates! If you have a child
that has graduated from private school, please
let the Village office know.

The Village’s Noise Ordinance 24-06, is in effect
between the hours of nine-thirty (9:30) P.M.
and eight o'clock (8:00) A.M. Sunday through
Thursday and ten-thirty (10:30) P.M. and eight
o'clock (8:00) A.M. on Friday and Saturday.

Please be aware of the times listed above and
respect your neighbors by following the noise
ordinance.

Construction and Landscaping should take place
between the hours of 8:00 A.M. through 8:00
P.M.

The Village’s Short-Term Rental Ordinance 24-
07, is in effect.

SHORT TERM RENTALS PROHIBITED

3-25-1 - SHORT-TERM RENTAL: A single-family
dwelling, or a residential dwelling unitin a
multi-unit structure, condominium,
cooperative, timeshare or similar joint property
ownership arrangement that is rented for a fee
for less than 30 consecutive days. "Short-term
rental" includes vacation rentals.

SHORT-TERM RENTALS PROHIBITED

(A) - Short-Term Rentals are prohibited in the
Village of Forest View.

(B) - The prohibition on short-term rental units
shall not apply when the immediately preceding
owner of a property maintains possession of
the dwelling unit after closing on a real estate
transaction for the sale thereof and leases said
property back from the successor owner for a
period of time pursuant to a written agreement.
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Fire Department Summer Safety Tips

Did you know that almost 30% of all grill fires will occur during June and July? Did you know that

during the Fourth of July thousands of people will visit the emergency room due to injuries

received while using consumer fireworks? Summer is here, and with the Fourth just around the

corner, families and friends are getting “fired up” for summer with BBQs, campfires and other

fun seasonal outdoor activities. While these are all great ways to bring folks together, safety

needs to remain the number one priority.

Whether it be barbequing, enjoying fireworks, cooking s’mores or using candles to keep the

bugs away, here are the top five summer fire safety tips to enjoy a safe and fun summer.

1.

Grill safely: Always use your grill outdoors, keeping it away from siding and deck railing.
For gas grills, check the gas supply line for damages and replace it, if needed. If you are
using charcoal, use an electric or chimney lighter that allows you to use newspaper rather
than lighter fuel. Always wait until your grill cools completely before putting it away,

especially if you use a grill cover.

Leave fireworks to the pros: When it comes to fireworks, you are literally playing with
fire — and in many states, you may even be breaking the law. The best choice is to pack a
picnic basket and catch some of the amazing fireworks displays hosted by professionals
in your community. Or, enjoy professional fireworks from the comfort of your own home,
such as Macy’s July 4" Fireworks, which will air on NBC on July 4th at 7:00 p.m. If you do
choose to enjoy consumer fireworks, make sure they are legal in your area. Dress smart —
no bare skin or loose clothing if you are near fireworks. Always use fireworks away from
buildings, overhead branches or trees, dry grass, or combustible fuels. Keep a water hose

or fire extinguisher in reach and know how to use it.

Be careful with outdoor fireplaces and candles: Make sure that there are no
structures, low tree branches or other flammable overhead obstructions near your tiki
torch, candle or campfire. Keep fires small, away from dry grass and leaves, and at least

10 feet away from anything else that can burn.

Always keep kids and pets away from fire: Keep kids and pets away from campfires,
fireworks, candles, matches and lighters. Avoid playing games with flying objects like
baseballs, basketballs or plastic discs anywhere around the grill, torches or candles.

Never leave any flame or fire unattended: Whether you're grilling, using a fire pit, or
toasting s’mores around the fire, never leave any flame or fire unattended and put out any

fire before you leave it.
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POLICE DEPARTMENT

CALL 9-1-1 FOR ANY EMERGENCY

For all Non- Emergency situations, you can still
call the Forest View Police Department @ 708-
788-0318 Monday-Friday 9:00 a.m. to 5:00
p.m. for assistance. If you need assistance after
hours, you will be transferred or directed to
dispatch.

4thof JULY

This Community Notification is being given to all
residents of Forest View as a means of
communicating the law concerning the
possession and discharge of fireworks within
the Village and the actions and enforcement
you will be seeing over the 4" of July Holiday.

For the Safety and Wellbeing of our residents,
the Forest View Police Department will be
enforcing state and local fireworks ordinances.

The lllinois Pyrotechnic Use Act (PUA) bans the
sale, possession and use of all consumer
fireworks that can be bought illegally in some
states such as firecrackers, bottle rockets and
roman candles. Possessing, selling and using
consumer fireworks may be punishable by a fine.

Novelty fireworks, such as sparklers, snakes,
party poppers and caps are not regulated but are
available for retail purchase in lllinois. Young
children should be supervised when using
sparklers, which can reach temperatures of up to
1800 degrees Fahrenheit. The sparkler wire also
presents a serious danger because of the high
temperature of the wire during and after use.

Forest View residents can call 911 or the non-
emergency police number at 708-788-0318 (use
your best judgement) to report excessive use of
illegal consumer fireworks.

Our goal is to keep fireworks out of the hands of
children, reduce the number of fireworks-related
injuries and fires, and curtail the illegal
possession and discharge of fireworks.

Have a Safe, Happy 4" of July!

FREE — VACATION
HOUSE SECURITY CHECKS

Welcome to summer! This is the time that
most people take vacations. Remember to
make sure that your house is secure and that
either your mail is stopped, or that someone
can collect your mail until your return, and
make arrangements to have your lawn cut.
Also, put your house lights on timers, and have
neighbors keep an eye on your house.
Another safety precaution, do not post travel
plans on Facebook or post vacation pictures
while away. Please inform the police
department when you are leaving and
returning and we will do physical checks of
your home. Or, if you prefer, we can just do
drive-by surveillance. Please stop by the
police department to let us know your
preference.

TiP 411

If you notice any suspicious activity, send
anonymous tips directly to our Police
Department.

Text keyword FVPD to 847411, add a space,
type your message, hit send.

Please visit our website @
https://www.forestview-il.org for latest
updates in our area.

TICKET FINES

Please watch your speed in town. Ordinance
23-14 has been approved to protect the Forest
View residents from speeders through town.
The fine for speeding will be $250.00. The fine
for speeding 26 or more miles per hour over
the limit will be $500.00. Keeping our
residents safe is our number one priority.
These fines will be enforced through our park
and school zones.
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COP ON A ROOFTOP

Thank you to all of our dedicated Police Officers and Thank you to everyone who
came out to Dunkin and supported the Special Olympics!
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PUBLIC WORKS|

LAWN MAINTENANCE
Homeowners can help keep our
'\-\\ community neat and attractive and
@ reduce harborage areas for unwanted
rodents by regularly mowing their
lawns. Please Note: We perform weekly blight
checks.

PLEASE ADVISE YOUR LANDSCAPER

Please advise your landscaper....... DO NOT rake or
blow your leaves or grass clippings into the street.
When it rains, this clogs up the sewer inlets and
flooding can result. Therefore, please advise your
landscaper to place leaves in a PAPER yard waste
bag or garbage can with a Compost Sticker affixed to
the can. (stickers are available at the Village Hall free
of charge)

PARKWAY TREES
Parkway trees are village owned, Therefore,
property owners are prohibited from trimming
their trees. Please contact Public Works if you have
any concerns with your tree. Our contact number is
708-788-3429.

WENONAH SEWER PROJECT
We have officially broken ground! Although most
of the work will be done on Forest View Terminal
Drive, there will be some work done on the dead
end of Wenonah to make the connection that will
run under the railroad. This project should help
alleviate our sewer system during heavy rainfall,
especially on the dead end of Wenonah which is
the lowest point in town.

GARBAGE PICK-UP
GROOT will only pick up glass if it is taped or placed
between two pieces of cardboard.

Tires and electronics will not be picked up by the
garbage /recycling collectors or by the Village.

Branches and bushes should be bundled into piles no
thicker than 2 feet, no longer than 4 feet and not
exceeding 454.

WATER DEPARTMENT

CCR REPORT

The Village of Forest View 2023 Consumer
Confidence Report was published 05/02/2024 in
the Des Plaines Valley Newspaper. This report will
not be delivered to individual customers. Please
contact the Village Office for a copy.

HYDRANT FLUSHING

Public works will be flushing all fire hydrants once
this summer and again in fall. This helps prevent
rusty colored water that can build up in the water
main leg that feeds each hydrant. Signs will be
posted around town on the days we are flushing.
During the flushing you may experience slight loss
of water pressure, cloudy/milky water(turbidity), or
orange/red colored water. If you experience any of
those, please allow your water to run for a few
minutes and check the screens on faucets. If you
are still experiencing issues, please call the Village
office and ask for the Water Dept.

As always, if you have any questions, please contact us
here at Public Works (708-788-3429) so we can provide
you the best direction possible.



Dear Forest View Residents,

With the summer months upon us, please keep in mind the rodent problems that persist in

surrounding communities, and prevent rodent problems from occurring in our village. The

information provided below is meant to bring awareness of the possible conditions ideal for
rodents and what we can do as a community to help prevent this.

= Excess pet waste: Dog waste is an environmental pollutant. In 1991, it was labeled by
the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), placing it in the same category as
herbicides and insecticides; oil, grease, toxic chemicals; and acid drainage from
abandoned mines.

= Dog waste does not make for a good fertilizer. It is toxic to your lawn, and it has been
estimated that a single gram of dog waste can contain 23 million fecal coliform bacteria.
Dog poop attracts rats and mice. Inside the excrement there are usually bits of food that
can be a valuable resource to rodents.

= Tall grass: An un-mowed back yard provides shelter and concealment for rodents.

= Bird feeders/animal feed: If you own or use bird feeders it is important to routinely
clean feeders so they do not attract unwanted animals.

= Sheds: If you have a shed on your property, it is vital that you do not leave old lawn
clippings sitting on your shed floor. Rats will also be attracted to sheds that do not sit on
concrete, if the shed is sitting on a wooden foundation, the foundation will eventually rot
and become a haven for rats to borough under.

= Trash Bins: Making sure that your trash receptacles are properly stored and sealed will
help deter rats. Avoid throwing loose garbage in trash bins. It is better to throw
household waste in a plastic /paper bag and tie shut before placing in your trash bin.

Who to call for help: If you have seen rats around your property, please call Stickney
Animal Control. They will be able to provide you with trap boxes free of charge that will be
placed around your property. You can contact them at (708) 237- 8923 Monday thru Friday
8:30 am to 4:00 pm. Feel free to stop in the Village Hall and pick up a brochure from Stickney
Township for more information.

The cycle begins and ends with you! Don't let Rover’s relief become your neighbors’ nuisance.
Always bag it and trash it, even when no one is looking!
Respectfully,

Frank Filec
Superintendent of Water and Public Works, Village of Forest View



Scales and Talls all Welcomel

Thank you to all pet owners and their delightful pets for making the Village of Forest View's first
Fun Run Pet Walk Parade and Block Party Event on May 18, 2024, such a fantastic success!
Your participation truly brought joy to our community and created a memorable day for
everyone involved.

A heartfelt thanks goes out to our Public Works Department and Village Trustees for their
tremendous help in setting up the tents for our Block Party vendors. Your support was
invaluable. We also extend our gratitude to the Fire Department and Police Department, whose
presence greatly enhanced the sense of community spirit.

The event offered an array of engaging activities. Residents enjoyed visiting the face painter,
exploring vendor tables, and gathering essential information from services provided by the
Stickney Forest View Library, Stickney Forest View Lions Club, and Stickney Township
services. These services included Behavioral Health, Public Health Nursing Services with blood
pressure checks, the Senior Services Office on Aging, Meals on Wheels, Animal Control,
Environmental Health, and the Youth Commission, all of which were greatly appreciated by our
residents.

The DJ entertainment brought an extra layer of excitement to the day, with a delightful music
selection that thrilled both children and adults. It was wonderful to see everyone’s smiles as they
and their dogs participated in the parade, especially when the DJ played “Who Let The Dogs
Out” and the dogs enthusiastically barked along! Even Bosco the Cat, nestled comfortably in his
stroller, added to the fun by meowing along, much to the delight of the crowd.

The Stickney Forest View Little League team’s participation in the parade added a unique charm
to the event. Residents enjoyed taking pictures, making dog toys at the Park District Tent, and
seeing Cinder the Fire House Puppy, as well as all the dogs enjoying their special treats.

Thank you once again for your significant contributions to making our event a cherished
memory. Community involvement was crucial to the success of this wonderful occasion.
Respectfully,

Laura D. McGuffey

Centennial Chairperson
Forest View Village Clerk



Centennial Pet Walk
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THANK YOU TO ALL OF OUR PARTICIPANTS



THANK YOU TO ALL OF OUR LOCAL ARTISTS FOR MAKING THE ARTIST CORNER LOOK
SO BEAUTIFUL. WE ARE SO PROUD TO DISPLAY YOUR GORGEOUS ARTWORK.







BOARD BRIEFS|
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** The Board meets in the Municipal Building on the second and fourth Tuesday
of the month and the meetings begin at 7:00 P.M and are open to the public.**

February 27, 2024

Maria Guzman was sworn in as a Full
Time Police Officer and Police Officer
Jorge Sanchez was sworn in as a Corporal
by Village Clerk McGuffey. Family,
friends and residents were present to take
photos and to congratulate them.

Superintendent of Water and Public Works
Filec is requesting Board approval to
finalize and approve the bid for
$1,962,675.00 from M and Q Construction
Company, for the work to be performed on
the Wenonah Avenue sewer project.

Superintendent of Water and Public Works

Filec is requesting Board approval to obtain
bids for the Village of Forest View’s street

resurfacing project.

Village Administrator Dropka addressed
requests by Village Trustees to further
discuss the purchase of speed bumps and
speed humps.

Centennial Planning Committee Chairperson
Laura D. McGuffey mentioned the
Committee is working hard organizing all
the photos and newspaper clippings going
back from 1950.

Trustee Grossi spoke about when he first
moved into the village 30 years ago. He was
visited by a Village Trustee who came to his
house to welcome him and his family.
Trustee Grossi mentioned that he would like
to bring this welcome visit back to the
Village again.

March 12, 2024

Superintendent of Water and Public Works
Filec is requesting Board approval to enter
into a three (3) year contract with Standard
Equipment through tax exempt Leasing
Corp. to lease-purchase a 2024 Elgin Pelican
NP Street Sweeper with an annual payment
of $117,405.95 to start in March of 2025.

Village Administrator Dropka continues to
work on the Special Service Area tax to put
in place for the businesses around Central
and 47" Street, and the voluntary annexation
application from a business on the corner of
51 Street and Central.

Sergeant Perez mentioned that the police
department is able to print out tickets online
from their vehicles now, using the Quicket
system.

March 26, 2024

Village Administrator Dropka is requesting
board approval for Ordinance # 24-02,
amending Section 9-2-3 of the Village Code
to prohibit the parking of motor vehicles on
unpaved surfaces.

Superintendent of Water and Public Works
Filec is requesting board approval to move
forward with M & J Asphalt Paving
Company Inc. to perform the work for the
2024 Forest View resurfacing project.

Fire Chief Jones mentioned that businesses
have been inspected and they will be
following up with some violations.



Police Chief Zarate reported that the new
speed signs have been installed, his
department will start enforcing the new
Ordinance and will be writing higher fines
when speeding in School and Park Zones.

Trustee Grossi is creating a new Vehicle
Sticker for our 100" Year Anniversary.

President Miller mentioned that PAV
YMCA is having a Healthy Kids Day on
April 20, 2024. She stated that they would
like to get Forest View more involved with
the YMCA and mentioned that they are
asking for sponsorships. The board agreed
that they would donate $500.00 as long as
our residents who participate in the YMCA
programs, are charged the resident rate.

April 9, 2024

Village Administrator Dropka is requesting
board approval regarding Ordinance No. 24-
04, amending section 4-1-7 of the Forest
View Village Code, regulating the number
of kitchens in single family residences.

Superintendent of Water and Public Works
Filec announced that the Village of Forest
View was officially a member of Tree City
USA.

Police Chief Zarate commented that April is
Autism Awareness Month. His department
will be wearing the new multi-colored
patches on their police uniforms.

Fire Chief Jones reported that Cinder is
getting big and is doing good. She will have
her second day of obedience training
tomorrow. She loves meeting residents
during her walks in the Village.

April 23, 2024

President Miller is proclaiming May 18"
through May 24" this year 2024, as National
Safe Boating Week in the Village of Forest
View, Illinois, and urges all residents to

always practice safe boating techniques
while on our lakes and waterways.

President Miller is proclaiming the Month of
May, this year 2024 as Motorcycle
Awareness Month, urging motorists to join
in improving safety and awareness on our
roadways.

Superintendent of Water and Public Works
Filec is requesting board approval to
recognize Friday, April 26, 2024 as Forest
View’s 2024 Arbor Day; and approve the
Tree City USA proclamation.

Village Administrator Dropka reported that
he is working on a False Alarm Ordinance to
address the unnecessary number of false
alarms that are occurring at commercial
properties due to faulty alarm systems.

Village Administrator Dropka reported that
he is working on an ordinance that increases
the penalties for Class D liquor license
violations.

Police Chief Zarate reported that he would
like to restart a program where his Police
Officers will be carrying vouchers to hand
out to kids when they see them doing
something nice in the village. The kids will
be able to cash them in at the Shell Gas
Station for ice cream.

Village Administrator Dropka mentioned
that they are 99% done with the phasing
stage for the berm and are waiting on the
easements.

Police Chief Zarate will be applying for a
Safety Grant which covers seat belt checks,
cell phone violations, speeding and DUI’s.
Chief Zarate mentioned that he is working
on special details for his department to
conduct seat belt checks and cell phone
violations this summer.
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JOIN US!

The Board of the Forest View Park District will appoint two new park %'?

commissioners to serve the District in 2024.

All persons interested in being considered need to:
* have been a resident of Forest View for a minimum of 1 year
* be aregistered voter in the district & a minimum age of 18
o complete and submit a general interest questionnaire, resume, and/or cover
letter no later than July 3rd
Options for turning in a letter,resume, or interest form:
* Scan QR Code to complete questionnaire & submit documents online.
¢ Email documents to clerkeforestviewparkdistrict.org
* Place your paperwork in the mailbox, Attention: Commissioners, at the
Recreation Room - 4621 Wenonah Ave.

What does a Park Commissioner do?

All candidates should have a genuine interest in both park/playground
improvements and passive recreation. Consideration will be given commensurate
with experience, knowledge and diversity of each candidate. Information
regarding the statutory obligations and responsibilities of park districts and park
commissioners can be found here (visit site or scan QR Code):

SCAN ME!

https://cdn.ymaws.com/www.ilparks.org/resource/resmgr/Knowledge_Center/
board_onlinetraining_tri_201.pdf

All resumes and/or cover letters from candidates are considered public records
and are available for inspection by the public.

Forest View Park District | 4621 Wenonah Ave | Forest View IL 60402 | 708-484-3002
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FOREST VIEW

VILLAGE-WIDE GARAGE SALE

SAT. JULY 20" & SUN. JULY 21%* 2024
9:00 AM —5:00 PM

PERMIT APPLICATION

DO NOT MOUNT PROMOTIONAL SIGNS ON MUNICIPAL LIGHT POLES,
PARKWAY SIGNS OR TREES

The Village Wide Garage Sale DOES NOT Count Toward the Two Garage Sale Annual
Limit

(To be Completed by Village Office Staff)

PERMIT NUMBER

DATE APPLICATION RECEIVED
(Application must be received by July 14, 2024)

RESIDENT’S NAME

RESIDENT’S ADDRESS

RESIDENT’S PHONE NUMBER

ITEMS BEING SOLD AT GARAGE SALE

[ understand that items sold at a garage sale are limited to such items as found around the house,
garage, yard and not merchandise/goods manufactured or produced for resale.

It is unlawful to place garage sale advertisements on street light poles, stop or parking
signs, traffic control signals or parkway trees. All advertisements must be removed from
parkway within 24 hours after completion of the sale.

Please have this garage sale permit available for verification should a village representative
request proof of application for permit.

Date Signature of Resident




